
February 8, 2013 

 

 

Alderman Ashanti Hamilton, Chair 

Judiciary and Legislation Committee 

Office of the City Clerk 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

 

Re: File No. 121409 

 Address 323 E Clarence St  

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

The owner of the above-referenced property has applied for a Vacation of  In 

Rem Judgment.  The Department of Neighborhood Services does not object 

to the return of this property provided the applicant pays a pending 

Reinspection Fee of $1400.00. 

 

The department also requests that, if the Common Council approves the 

return of the property, the applicant work to correct the code violations 

against the property in a timely manner. These violations have been 

outstanding since 2007. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lynne Steffen 

Business Operations Manager 


